
The One School One Book program has begun at Travell!!

Today, the students of Travell were introduced to this year’s book, ‘Dragons in a Bag’ by Zetta
Elliot.  Find the book summary here. One book per family was sent home with the youngest
child.  If you would like to listen to our Travell teachers read each chapter aloud and to check
out the reading schedule, you can go to the One School One Book website, which lists the
reading schedule as well.  Happy Reading, Travell!

https://www.zettaelliott.com/book/dragons-in-a-bag/
https://sites.google.com/ridgewood.k12.nj.us/oneschoolonebooktravell2023/home

